
 

 

 

 

 

 

MARKET NOTICE 
 

SECURITY HALT ON NEW VISION PRINTING AND PUBLISHING COMPANY 
LIMITED (NVL) COUNTER 

 

(Pursuant to Rule 58 of USE Trading Rules 2021) 

 

TO: ALL MARKET PARTICIPANTS 

 
 
All market participants are hereby notified of a security halt on the New Vision Printing 
and Publishing Company Limited (“NVL”) counter effective 11th February 2022 until 
further notice. 

 

The Exchange, in keeping with its mandate to ensure a fair, transparent, orderly, and 
efficient market has imposed a security halt on the NVL counter as it conducts an 
expedited evaluation of recent trading activity which resulted in a sporadic share 
price decline. 

 
Trading participants are advised to notify their clients accordingly and further reminded 
to continue to observe the trading rules and market conduct obligations prescribed 
under the USE Trading participant Rules 2021. 

 
For any clarification regarding this notice email us on: trading@use.or.ug 

 
 

 

FOR: UGANDA SECURITIES EXCHANGE 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Paul Bwiso 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

11.02.2022 
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